
Agent Authorization Letter 
July 1, 2024 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
Authorization and Evaluation Division  
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 

Subject:  Letter of Agent Authorization 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Please be advised that we, Wilson Electronics, hereby authorize Element Materials 
Technology Washington DC LLC to act on our behalf in all matters relating to application 
for equipment authorization, FCC ID: PWO076, including the signing of all documents 
relating to these matters. 

Any and all acts carried out by Wilson Electronics or Compliance Testing LLC in matters 
pertaining to processes required in the FCC approval shall have the same legal authority 
as acts and communications by the undersigned.  They are authorized to respond to any 
future issues or FCC requests regarding this project. 

Please send any query, acknowledgment or response to this letter directly to Wilson 
Electronics. 

Sincerely, 

Ilesh Patel 
Senior Engineering Product Manager 




